
My name is Garecht Brunner. I would like to be considered for the position of Northern Section 
Chief.

My patrol career began a year after graduating from Green Mountain College in 2012. I patrolled 
at Killington and Pico professionally from 2013 until the 22/23 season. I am currently the 
Director of Bolton Valley Ski Patrol. I am an OEC instructor, Senior Patroller, and I have two 
Blue Merit Stars. This will be the first office I have held with National Ski Patrol, and I view it as 
an opportunity to expand my role within the organization. Being more involved in the process is 
something I look forward to and view as a great responsibility.


